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Monday, 30 October 2023 

Save the Date! 

Year 6 Graduation Package Photos 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers; 

On Monday 30 October 2023 (Term 4, Week 4), GS 

Imaging will be photographing Year 6 students for their 

Graduation Package. This will be presented to students at 

their Year 6 Farewell. They will not be available for 

individual sale. 

Please try to ensure that your child attends this day, as it 

will be a one-off session. If students are absent, there will 

not be another opportunity to have their photograph taken. 

Students are required to wear full school uniform. Girls are 

encouraged to wear their hair in a low hairstyle, as 

students will be wearing graduation caps and gowns. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs Williamson or Mr Marsh on 4626 4577. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Stage 3 Teachers 
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